
REGULAR COUNCIL MINUTES - MONDAY, MARCH 31, 2014  
 
Re: Request support of resolution Opposing the Construction of the Nuclear Waste Repository 
in the Great Lakes Basin  
Emergency Management Programs  
 
THAT:The Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie hereby supports the resolution from the City of Port Colborne 

urging the Government of Canada and the Government of Ontario to reject and seek alternatives to Ontario Power 
Generation’s proposal to bury radioactive nuclear waste in the Great Lakes Basin, and further 
 
THAT:The appropriate persons be so notified of this action. (CARRIED) 


